
 
 

Office of the City Clerk 
 
 

Notice of Meeting Cancellation 

Environment Advisory Committee 
 

 
Please be advised that the Environment Advisory Committee meeting scheduled for Thursday, 
January 8, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. has been CANCELLED. 
 
If you require further information, please call the City Clerk’s Office at 777-7262. 
 
 
 
 


	Notice of Meeting Cancellation
	Environment Advisory Committee

